
 

Notice No: 1180         Date: 14/08/2024 

NOTICE 

The College will remain closed on 16th August (Friday) 
2024 in lieu of College Foundation Day (2nd August, 
Friday,2024). 
 
 

 
 

             
               Officer-in-Charge 
       Dr. A. P. J. Abdul Kalam Government College 
            New Town, Rajarhat, Kolkata – 700156 
 

         
          

     


